
 
 

 
 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION 
 

Publication Scheme 

 

All public authorities, including schools, are required under the Freedom of Information Act 

to adopt a publication scheme that has been approved by the Information Commissioner.  

There is currently one approved model publication scheme, which has been produced by the 

Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO).  

Little Ilford School has adopted the ICO’s model scheme.  

 

 

                                VIEW THE ICO'S MODEL PUBLICATION SCHEME  

 

https://www.someriesinfants.co.uk/MainFolder/GDPR/Model-publication-scheme.pdf

